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Putting the Child First

Dear Parents:

In order for your child to be enrolled in a Henry County School for the 2007-2008 school year, you 
will need to provide required documents to the school. Failure to provide needed information may 
results in delays in assigning teachers or classes for your child.

Students attending Georgia public schools must have on file certifications of immunization and 
examination. An additional MMR booster and Varicella Immunization or documentation of the 
history of this disease (recorded on Form 3231) is required for students entering Kindergarten, 6th 
grade, and new entrants (defined as any child entering any school or facility in Georgia for the first 
time or after havh'1g been absent from a Georgia facility for more that 12 months or one school 
year).
Please contact your doctor or the Henry County Health Department for further details about 
immunization requirements for your child.

The following documents that are checked below are not currently on file:

__ Georgia Certificate of Immunization, Form 3231 
__ Georgia Eye, Ear, and Dental Certificate, Form 3300 
__ Georgia MMR Vaccine Certificate, Form 3189 or 3231 
__ Georgia Chicken Pox (Varicella) Immunization, Form 3189 or 3231 
__ A copy of the child's birth certificate or other proof of age 
__ A copy of the child's Social Security Card 
__ Waiver or other document for __________ * 
__ Guardianship or Custody Documentation 
__ Residency Information for the custodial parents
__ Grade Placement Information or Report Card

*Waiver or other document may include a medical or religious waiver regarding immunizations or a form 
instead of the social security number.

The Georgia Department of Human Resources periodically audits student files for up-to-date 
immunization certificates. Further, Georgia law, Georgia State Board rules, and Henry County 
Board policies require that these documents be on file with schools for students to be el1.Tolled

Should you need additional information about this notification, please contact

Sincerely,

Debra Collins
Principal
Hampton Elementary School


